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Hello, my name is Kevin Hall and I am the Head Coach at the Paradise Diving Club, 
the Gold Coast’s leading Springboard/Platform Diving and Trampoline Sports Club.   
Our philosophy is to provide quality coaching with a fun atmosphere.

PDC is a not- for- profit organisation that has been established since 1998. With 
school holidays almost here, I would appreciate if you could share the enclosed 
information with your school students by placing on the school noticeboards and 
including in the school newsletter.

In the upcoming school holidays on March 30th & 31st, 2016 Paradise Diving Club 
will be running a 2 day Holiday Dive Clinic which is open to all members of the 
community.  This very popular and fun activity has become a major hit  with all 
school kids on the GC over the last 6 years and many local children and parents  
becoming regular holiday participants. This upcoming holiday clinic creates a great 
opportunity to introduce the sport of diving to the children of the Gold Coast and 
presents a wonderful opportunity to come and learn a fantastic sport in a safe 
environment. It's exciting, challenging and best of all fun!

All  holiday  clinic  lessons  will  be  conducted  at  the  brand  new,  world  class 
Commonwealth  games  facility  at  the  Gold  Coast  Aquatic  Centre  in  Southport. 
Springboard and Platform Diving is a growing sport of interest to many people and 
I encourage you to urge your children to pursue this exciting new experience. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. I have 
electronic flyers available with all the school holiday program information. Please 
request a copy if you are interested.

Please contact Kevin at kevvyhall1@gmail.com or on 0415787207.

Kind Regards

Kevin Hall – Head Coach of Paradise Diving                     

President of PDC:  Mrs Sharon Skennar
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